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From: Pedder, Nick H  
Sent: 15 May 2018 08:58
To: Rob Smith
Cc: Victoria Hill; Robert Staniland; Angela Samuels
Subject: RE: Sirius Minerals Response to EA Letter of 03.05.2018
 
Morning Rob,
 
Please find a letter attached which confirms that we are satisfied with Sirius Minerals’ response
to our original consultation response.
 
In relation to the submissions for the park and ride site, I have checked and these were marked
as ‘inappropriate consultations’ – due to the level of risk, we will therefore not be providing a
consultation response for these applications.
 
Any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Nick
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Mr Rob Smith

North York Moors National Park

Development Control

The Old Vicarage Bondgate

Helmsley

York

YO62 5BP













Our ref:	RA/2018/138472/02-L01

Your ref:	NYM/2018/0212/CVC



Date:		15 May 2018







Dear Mr Smith



APPLICATION FOR VERIFICATION CHECK OF CONDITIONS 4, 18, 34, 45, 46, 47, 52, 57, 60, 68, 70, 73, 76, 79, 81, 87, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95 & 97 OF PLANNING APPROVAL NYM/2017/0505/MEIA AT LAND AT WOODSMITH MINE (FORMERLY DOVES NEST FARM & HAXBY PLANTATION), SNEATONTHORPE (MINEHEAD); UNDERNEATH 252 KM2 OF THE NYMNPA (WINNING & WORKING OF MINERALS); A CORRIDOR EXTENDING UNDERGROUND FROM THE EDGE OF THE NP BOUNDARY TO WILTON COMPLEX (MINERAL TRANSPORT SYSTEM)   WOODSMITH MINE (FORMELY DOVE'S NEST FARM & HAXBY PLANTATION), SNEATONTHORPE      



As a result of the additional information submitted by Sirius Minerals on 11 May 2018, we are able to recommend that condition 46 can now be discharged. The information within the letter satisfactorily answers the queries we outlined in our original response. 



If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 



Yours sincerely









Nick Pedder



Planning Specialist - Sustainable Places



Phone:             02030256658

Email:              nick.pedder@environment-agency.gov.uk
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Dear Mr Smith 
 
APPLICATION FOR VERIFICATION CHECK OF CONDITIONS 4, 18, 34, 45, 46, 47, 52, 57, 
60, 68, 70, 73, 76, 79, 81, 87, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95 & 97 OF PLANNING APPROVAL 
NYM/2017/0505/MEIA AT LAND AT WOODSMITH MINE (FORMERLY DOVES NEST FARM 
& HAXBY PLANTATION), SNEATONTHORPE (MINEHEAD); UNDERNEATH 252 KM2 OF 
THE NYMNPA (WINNING & WORKING OF MINERALS); A CORRIDOR EXTENDING 
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(MINERAL TRANSPORT SYSTEM)   WOODSMITH MINE (FORMELY DOVE'S NEST FARM 
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As a result of the additional information submitted by Sirius Minerals on 11 May 2018, we are 
able to recommend that condition 46 can now be discharged. The information within the letter 
satisfactorily answers the queries we outlined in our original response.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Nick Pedder 
 
Planning Specialist - Sustainable Places 
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